Communications, Energy and Paperworkers Union of Canada
5915 Airport Road, Suite 510
Mississauga ON L4V 1T1
Tel: 905-678-0800 Fax: 905-678-7868

Ontario Region

April 15, 2009
TO: Telco Local Presidents CEP Ontario Region and
National Representatives servicing these locals
FROM: Barb Dolan, Administrative Vice-President, CEP Ontario Region
RE: Former Nortel employees, current Expertech members with Nortel

Pension, Telemar members and retirees, Retirees from Nortel

Dear Sisters and Brothers;

As you are aware, Nortel has filed for CCAA protection. We have retained CaleyWray to
represent CEP in these proceedings. We are representing our current members who have a
Nortel pension as well as retirees.

Working with Gail Misra from CaleyWray, we are attempting to compose a list of these members
and retirees. | would ask that you provide us with the following information if you have it, and
ask members or retirees to do the same.

Information that would assist us in representing these members;

- Name

- Address and contact information (phone number, personal email address)
- Employee number

- Who the employer is or was

- Retirement date

- Entitlement to RAP

This information may be forwarded to my assistant Linda McCrorie at 905.678.0800 ext. 234,
Imccrorie@cep.ca, or by fax 905.678.7868.

Should you have any questions regarding this feel free to contact me at 905.678.0800, ext. 240.

In solidarity,

Db DD

Barb Dolan,
Administrative Vice President,
CEP Ontario Region.
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